David Schiltz

1.Will the MPCA consider an extension of the implementation of the Interim Biosolids Strategy if a
facility is found to have high levels of PFOS in the biosolids and is working on source identification
and reduction?

2. After implementation of the Biosolids Strategy, will PFAS results be recorded on the MPCA
Annual Biosolids Report or on a separate submittal?

3. Will PFAS results on biosolids need to be reported to the MPCA prior to land application even if
results are below the action levels?

4. Will soil PFAS sampling be required for any new site approvals for land application?



